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Newﬁ)mndland Government of Newfoundland and Labrador

Labrad()[' Environment and Climate Change
Office of the Minister

JUN 0 8 2022
COR-2022-763

Reg. #2165
Brenda Aylward

Aylward’'s Farm
Email: bmyfinny@gmail.com

Dear Brenda Aylward:

Re: Waste Management Plan for the Port Kirwan Abattoir

On June 2, 2022, you submitted a Waste Management Plan to the Pollution Prevention
Division. The plan was found to be acceptable by the Pollution Prevention Division, and is
therefore approved.

The plan was submitted in fulfillment of the following condition in my decision letter of October
21, 2021, releasing the Port Kirwan Abattoir project from further environmental assessment:

“You are required to prepare a Waste Management Plan that covers all solid and liquid waste
generated by the proposed facility and submit it for approval by the Pollution Prevention
Division of my Department prior to the facility going into operation. The plan must also include
information on your vector and odour controls.”

Please be advised that you must uphold all commitments made in the Waste Management
Plan, and any significant changes to the plan will be subject to additional review and approval.

If you have any concerns regarding this matter, please contact Joanne Sweeney, Director,
Environmental Assessment Division, at (709) 729-0673, or by email at
joannesweeney@gov.nl.ca.

Sincerely,

S
.

HON. BERNARD DAVIS, MHA
District of Virginia Waters - Pleasantville
Minister

Cc:  Loyola O’Driscoll, MHA, District of Ferryland
Robert Locke, Director, Pollution Prevention Division
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